
Dear Secretary, 
I am strongly opposed to the Australia/USA Free Trade Agreement. 
I am upset that USA can invest $800 million in our country without any questions asked. 
I am worried about Quarantine Laws- our strict Protocol may not be adhered to. 
AWB- also - USA has subsidies to wheat farmers. 
Labelling laws-GM status- I don't to be able to export to EC countries- and produce some non 
GM food. Particularly canola- it is ludicrous to think it can be segregated. 
Australia will just be  taken over by USA- what with the Iraq war- and Coalition of willing- we 
are doing enough with USA. 
I am a grain grower, sheep farmer, mother, member of NSW Women in Agriculture and 
Australian Women in Agriculture, also NSW  Farmers Association. 
 
Audrey Tremain 
 




